LITTLE SAGUAROS
Mrs. Missy

September

Dear families,

Its already September! We have had the best month, making new friends, learning
and growing. This month we will be adding so many exciting things to our
agenda. We just started back at Chapel, and it was so much fun with Pastor Tony.
We will also be starting Music with Mrs. Erin on Fridays. We will be continuing
with our letters, numbers, cutting and at least once a month we will be doing a
Science Project in class. It has been so much fun this past month getting to know
one another and make new friends.

Here are a few important dates to remember-
SEPTEMBER 1**- NO SCHOOL

September 5t-12t" is Book Fair

September 8t'- GRANDPARENTS DAY

Music with Mrs. Erin is every friday
Chapel is every Monday
We will also be having Guest Readers Every Wednesday

I am so excited for another fun and exciting month! Please let me know if you
have any questions at all!

Thank you again for your support. We value the opportunity to work with you to
achieve greater successes together.

Mrs. Missy




